Application Approval Process

Upon approval, your confirmation and parade entry number (indicating placement) will be mailed or e-
mailed to you from apendergraph@cityofmebane.com or the Mebane Post Office on November 16th. If
your application is denied due to parade time and length limitations, it will be returned to you as well.
Please await your confirmation by mail - if you have not received notification by November 29t then
please e-mail the Recreation Director.
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